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Voted:  Jared MacDonald moved, and Judith Froman seconded to appoint Patti Parker to the 
Bourne Cultural Council for an unspecified term until a replacement is identified. 
Vote: 5-0-0.   

 
7.         Selectmen’s Business 
  

a. Discussion and possible vote to approve the request of the Bourne Pigskin Booster Club 
to hold a Car Wash at the Pocasset Fire House on 09.10.22. 

b. Discussion and possible vote to approve the request of the BHS Volleyball Spike Club to 
hold a Car Was at the Pocasset and Buzzards Bay Fire House on 09.04.22. 

 
7.a. Discussion and possible vote to approve the request of the Bourne Pigskin Booster Club to 

hold a Car Wash at the Pocasset Fire House on 09.10.22. 
 
 Ms. McCollem said there are no issues and that everything is in order 
 

Voted:  Judith Froman moved, and Melissa Ferretti seconded to approve the application of the 
Bourne Pigskin Booster Club, Ana Liza Fulay-DeSimone, organizer, for a carwash on September 
10, 2022, at the Pocasset Fire Station, as conditioned by the Fire Department. 
Vote: 5-0-0.   
 

7.b.  Discussion and possible vote to approve the request of the BHS Volleyball Spike Club to hold 
a Car Wash at the Pocasset and Buzzards Bay Fire House on 09.04.22. 

 
 Ms. McCollem said that everything is in order 
 

Voted:  Melissa Ferretti moved, and Mary Jane Mastrangelo seconded to approve the application 
of the BHS Volleyball Spike Club, Jenna Timo, organizer, for a carwash on September 4, 2022, at 
the Pocasset and Buzzards Bay Fire Stations, as conditioned by the Fire Department. 
Vote: 5-0-0.   

 
8. Upcoming meetings:  09/13/22. 
 

Chair Meier said that Ms. McCollem has a piece of correspondence in the packet regarding a ribbon 
cutting Monday, September 12th  at 11 AM at the Bourne Friends Food Pantry.  
 
Ms. Froman asked if they could discuss the correspondence from the Bourne Basketball 
Association. Chair Meier said it will most likely be on the agenda for 9/13.  

   
9.         Adjourn 
 

Voted:  Jared MacDonald moved, and Judith Froman seconded to adjourn. 
Vote: 5-0-0.   

 
This meeting of the Bourne Board of Selectmen was adjourned at 6:51 PM. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 

Kim Johnson, Recording Secretary 



From: Parker, Patti
To: Simone, Maria
Subject: Bourne Cultural Council reappointment
Date: Tuesday, August 23, 2022 3:15:41 PM

To:  The Bourne Town of Selectmen
RE:  Reappointment to the Bourne Cultural Council

I am interested in being reappointed to the Bourne Cultural Council for another 3 year term.  I
have served on the council  for numerous years and believe that my experiences as the Nye
Grant Coordinator at Bourne High School, a past arts/enrichment coordinator for the Bourne
PTA and a local business owner enable me to bring valuable insight to the council decision
process.  Additionally, I have served as the treasurer for the council for almost 20 years.

Thank you for considering me for reappointment.

Patti Parker
-- 
Patti Parker
Nye Grant Coordinator






















